
Status Report 9.29.25 

Due to a storm that moved through the Meadview area on 9.26, Joshua Valley Water has 
issued a precautionary boil notice for all customers except those on Queen Tut south to 
Campanile Drive.  

• All mainline breaks have been repaired. 
• The boil notice will be lifted when water samples confirm the water is safe to drink.  

o The earliest that the notice may be lifted is Tuesday, September 30. Joshua 
Valley Utility will notify you when the notice is lifted. 

Bottled water is available at the Meadview Community Civic Center, 247 Meadview Blvd, 
Meadview AZ 86444. 

Joshua Valley Utility would like to thank the numerous volunteers, the State, County and 
health oQicials as well as our customers in responding to this emergency. 

 

 

 


